
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

December 3^ 1986

M s . L o u i s e H i n e s

Box 52
1 3 1 N . K i m b e r l y
Youngstown^ OH 44657

Dear Lou ise ,

We were delighted to meet you at the symposium in Cincinnati. V-^e
hope thai your work at the Butler Institute of Art is going well.
Enclosed is some information about SPACES; we hope you will join.

We look forward to receiving the information you offered on the
Allconie (spelling?) Ohio artist named Lewis Smith. We are very
interested in him and the site, and would appreciate anything you
c a n s e n d .

We may know some people who could do research or perform other
support services. We look forward to hearing from you.
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